

## Relief check on the way this week!

1 message

Office, Business <a href="mailto:business\_office@gracechristian.edu">business\_office@gracechristian.edu</a>
To: HEERF Grant List <a href="mailto:student\_HEERF\_List@gracechristian.edu">Student\_HEERF\_List@gracechristian.edu</a>

Wed, Jun 17, 2020 at 8:26 AM

Dear Student,

You will be receiving a check in the next few days from Grace Christian University. These funds are provided to you from the federal government as part of the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF).

The amount you receive was calculated based on your input, according to the rules and guidelines supplied by the U.S. Department of Education (DOE), and with the intent of the University to distribute the allocated funds equitably and broadly to students. We are issuing checks to eligible students in excess of the "minimum allocation to be awarded for emergency financial aid grants to students" as determined by the DOE for Grace.

We understand that your expenses may be above the amount of this relief check. Still, we pray that the amount you receive will assist you in overcoming the expenses incurred during the disruption brought about by the COVID19 virus.

If you have any questions, please email us at <a href="mailto:business\_office@gracechristian.edu">business\_office@gracechristian.edu</a> and we will respond as promptly as possible.

God bless.



NOTE: Grace Christian University will be closed on Fridays in June and July.